
Ref. IUU/Reg./0001/2020/003/225                      November 28, 2020 

 

OFFICE ORDER 

RE-OPENING OF THE UNIVERSITY CAMPUS FOR STUDENTS  

 

In modification of the Office Order Ref. IUU/Reg./0001/2020/003/223 dated November 11, 2020, the 

University Campus will now open from 04th January 2021 (Monday) for the final year students of all UG & 

PG Programs and Research Scholars. 

For remaining students, the classes will continue to be conducted through online mode (MS Teams), till further 

notice. 

Students who opt to stay in the University Hostel are required to pay the Hostel Fees on or before December 

31, 2020 (Thursday), so as to be eligible to avail the facility from January 03, 2021 (Sunday).  

The End Term and Mid Term Examinations scheduled to be held in the month of December 2020 shall be 

conducted through online mode. 

Students can visit the Library or come to the University Campus to meet faculty members in order to get their 

problems resolved.  

Students are advised to visit the University website regularly to keep themselves abreast with necessary 

updates and notifications. Students may also remain in touch with University Academic Cell. The guidelines 

pertaining to opening of the University to be issued by State Government are still awaited.  

Under approval of the Competent Authority. 

 

 

 

 

Registrar  

Circulation: All Students of the University  

Copy to:  

 Office of the Chairman, BoG- for 
information please. 

 Office of the Chancellor 

 Office of the Vice Chancellor 

 Office of the Pro Vice Chancellor 

 All Deans/Associate Dean of Schools 

 All Faculty members 

 All Program Coordinators – to inform 
students 

 Controller of Examination 

 Assistant Registrar Technical- to upload 
the Office Order on University Website 

 UAC Department 

 HR Department 

 Office File 


